
 
TRUCKEE MEADOWS FIRE PROTECTION DISTRICT 

AGENDA ITEM #6 

 

 

STAFF REPORT 

Board Meeting Date: January 5, 2020 

 

 

DATE: December 17, 2020 

TO: Truckee Meadows Fire Protection District Board of Fire Commissioners 

FROM: Charles A. Moore, Fire Chief 

 Phone: (775) 328-6123 Email: cmoore@tmfpd.us 

SUBJECT: Recommendation to accept and express heartfelt thanks for a personal donation of $500 

from Commissioner Jeanne Herman in support of the District’s Ash Can Program. 

(All Commission Districts) FOR POSSIBLE ACTION 

 

SUMMARY: 

Recommendation to accept and express heartfelt thanks for a personal donation of $500 from 

Commissioner Jeanne Herman in support of the District’s Ash Can Program. 

 

PREVIOUS ACTION 

None 

 

BACKGROUND 

Improper ash disposal and improper disposal of oily rags has been a frequent cause of fires in the service 

area including the Washoe Drive Fire in 2012.  Since 2013, Truckee Meadows Fire Protection District 

has provided ash cans at no charge to Washoe County residents to help reduce the risk of fire.  This 

money will be applied directly to the cost of the Ash Can program at approximately $16/can, this 

donation will cover the cost of approximately 31 ash cans. 

 

FISCAL IMPACT 

The monetary donation will be deposited into the Truckee Meadows Fire Protection District account 

within the Fire Prevention operational budget for the purpose of purchasing Ash Cans. 

 

RECOMMENDATION 

Staff recommends accepting, with heartfelt thanks for a personal donation of $500 from Commissioner 

Jeanne Herman in support of the District’s Ash Can Program. 

 

POSSIBLE MOTION 

Should the Board/s agree with staff’s recommendation, a possible motion could be:   

“I move to accept, with heartfelt thanks for a personal donation of $500 from Commissioner Jeanne 

Herman in support of the District’s Ash Can Program.” 
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